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March 31, 2020

An Update Regarding Emergency
Regulations – Restrictions on the
Number of Employees at the Workplace
and on Activity in Public Areas

Client Updates

Partners Michael Ayalon, who Leads the Labor Law Practice and Sagit Ohana-Livne, together with

Associate Shani Weiss in a Client Update reviewing the Amendment No. 1 and 2 to the Emergency

Regulations that were published yesterday.
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